Maggie Barszewski

From: Michael Vonder Meulen <MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 2:02 PM

To: Maggie Barszewski

Cc: Horacio Danovich; Asceleta Hammond

Subject: Southwest Fire Station - Plat Note

Attachments: PlatNoteAmendmen Printed.pdf

Maggie,

The Pompano Beach City Commission approved a resolution authorizing the release of the no objection letter for the
southwest fire station (Tract A-3 of Palm Aire Cypress Course Estates 4" Section Plat) on October 24, 2017.

The Broward County Board of County Commissions approved the plat note amendment for the southwest fire station on
April 10, 2018.

To complete the amendment process for the plat note to allow the fire station, the property owner (City of Pompano
Beach) must sign the attached agreement. Unfortunately, the resolution releasing the letter of no objection did not include
a clause authorizing the City to sign this agreement.

Can you please place an agenda item request into the appropriate department(s) to obtain the correct signatures for the
attached document?

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me.

C\KEITH

Michael Vonder Meulen, AICP
Director of Planning

301 East Atlantic Blvd, Pompano Beach
Office: 954.788.3400 | Mobile: 954.612.3203
Email: MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com
www.KEITHteam.com




